BOIL WATER ALERT February 8, 2024

News Release Date
02-08-2024

A boil water order was issued on February 8, 2024
loss of pressure in portions of the Narrowsburg water district

Boil Your Water Before Using

Customers Served by the Narrowsburg Water District in the Town of Tusten, New York,
Located at 6379 Thru 6295 State Route 97, All of Castletown Rd., 10 & 16 Deep Hollow Rd.,
as well as 8241 and 8254 State Route 52 Are Hereby Ordered by the New York State
Department of Health, Middletown District Office to Boil All Water for Drinking and

Culinary Purposes.
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